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PRAYER REQUEST 

To the person reading this..I know you’re either worried, 

overwhelmed, struggling in some way or questioning 

GOD, but listen. He loves you, and has a plan to bring you 

out of this stronger, brighter, and better than you were be-

fore! Trust the process!  

Send all your prayer request to  

cothprayers@yahoo.com or cothiflint.org 

           



“Trust in the LORD with all your heart and lean 

mot on your own understanding; in all your 

ways submit to him, and he will make your 

paths straight.” 

Proverbs 3:5-6 

Happy New Year 

From 

Church of the Harvest International 

 

CHURCH CLOSURE 

Church of the Harvest will be closed  

Monday, January 16th, 2017 

 in honor of Martin Luther King Day. 

 

“I have a dream that one day this nation will 

rise up and live out the true meaning of its 

creed-we hold these truths to be self-evident: 

that all men are created equal.” 

Martin Luther King, Jr.  

 


